
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, March 18, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 
 
 

• New slushies at The Nest for only $1.50 – flavors include Strawberry Lemonade, Fruit 
Punch, and Blue Raspberry. See you at lunch! 

• Are you interested in joining the EHS Cheer Team?  Tryouts are scheduled from April 1st 
through April 4th, taking place from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM in the EHS Upper Aux Gym. The 
season runs from April 2025 through April 2026. Cheer packets are available for pick-up 
in your school's office. For any questions or further information, please reach out to Coach 
Liz. We hope to see you at tryouts and can't wait for an exciting year with the EHS Cheer 
Team! 

• Seniors headed to University or Community College please check your emails for 
scholarship applications. Gertrude Jackson application is open until March 31st. If you 
need any help with the application, please see Mrs. Smith in the counseling office.  
Superintendent Scholar Applications are now open until March 27th. Please check your 
email for a message from Mrs. Smith with the application if you are eligible to apply. 

• Seagulls, do you like Asian Cuisine? Then come down to the Panda Express at Evergreen 
this Thursday 3/20 to support our NJROTC Program! Order with the code posted on flyers 
around the school! Fine Dining Seagulls! 

• Congratulations to the Girls Golf team on their first victory of the season yesterday.  The 
girls battled Stanwood and defeated them by a team score of 207-212.  Leading the way for 
Everett was Addy Limb was medalist with a 44.   Charlie Oyler finished 3rd with a 49.   
Katie Zerbts shot 53.   And our three first year players – Celis Roberson, Abby Wall, and 
Sophie Black shot 61, 62 and 75 to round out the scoring.   Nice job Girls. The Seagulls 
open league play on Wednesday at Snohomish. 
 

 
 
Today in sports 

• Softball at Issaquah at 4:15 

• Boys golf vs Meridian at North Bellingham Golf Course at 1pm 

• Girls tennis at Cascade at 3:30 

• Boys soccer vs Stanwood at Lincoln Field at 7pm 
 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 
 

At this time, please dismiss 9th graders to the Gym for a class assembly and  
All Juniors will report to the Auditorium.  

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 


